
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting 
2/27/2019 

 
Attendance:  Andrea Cox, Sandra Lane, Russ Lane, Lara Sargent, Frank Montuori, Peter Anderson 
 
Finances: Sandra reported that the Committee received $1000 donation from the Sons of the 

American Legion. Robert Sewall delivered the donation and said that once a plan is in 
place, the group can go to a meeting (held on the first Monday of each month) and 
ask for more money for a specific purpose. The total amount in the Veterans 
Memorial account is $5863.89. 

 
Project: Peter Anderson attended to talk about how he could help with the project. He owns a 

landscape construction business and is willing to help manage this project. Peter 
asked questions about the path such as: What surface will be on the path? How wide 
will it be? The group discussed the sketch of the project and how the meandering 
path makes it more interesting. The group discussed the first step, which is 
permitting, and that the Code Enforcement Officer and the DEP would need to be 
involved. Peter said he would contact the DEP to get the permitting process started. A 
timeline was discussed, and the group would like to begin construction by Memorial 
Day, if possible. A cost breakdown will be the next step for the group. 

 
Flyer: Ken Perley came up with a flyer to be posted online and elsewhere asking for 

information on Bristol veterans. Lara typed it up and sent it to Andrea and Russ to 
post on the Facebook page. 

 
Town Report/ 
Town Meeting: The town report is being dedicated to the Veterans Memorial Committee. Chris Hall 

asked that the group set up a table at the town meeting so people can see what is 
being planned and how they can become involved.  

 
 
 
Next Meeting: 3/13/2019 (if there is no school then there is no meeting) 
 
 
 
    
    
    


